
3 February 2016 

 

RE: MATHS WEEK BAKE SALE 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

The week commencing the 22 February will be our Primary Maths Week here at BISS. As well as the many exciting 

maths activities taking place around the school and in classrooms, we will also be raising money to support the 

Qing Pu Xiulong Migrant School in teaching maths.  

 

We would like the children to bring in as many one-Yuan coins as possible so that they can use their estimating, 

measuring, and area and perimeter skills to create 3D mathematical signs and shapes.  

 

We will also be having bake sales for the children in Key Stage 1 and 2. Ideally we would like all cakes/biscuits to 

be homemade as this will enable the children to apply their mathematical measuring skills. The children will also 

be in charge of selling their cakes, which will give them the opportunity to deal with money in the real world.  

 

We do need your help! Could you please help us by sending in cakes or biscuits on the morning your child is 

scheduled to sell them to the teachers and other children, along with a small amount of money, at most 20 RMB, 

which will enable your child to buy baked goods. Please see the table below, showing when your child should 

bring in their cakes and money. 

 

YEAR GROUP BRING CAKES TO SCHOOL BRING MONEY TO BUY CAKES 

Year 1 Friday 26 February Tuesday 23 February 

Year 2 Tuesday 23 February Friday 26 February 

Year 3 Tuesday 23 February Wednesday 24 February 

Year 4 Wednesday 24 February Tuesday 23 February 

Year 5 Friday 26 February Friday 26 February 

Year 6 Friday 26 February Friday 26 February 

 

Due to allergies, please ensure that any baked goods provided on the day are entirely NUT FREE.  We would also 

ask that you list all ingredients used in any food that is prepared at home. 

 

Thank you for supporting our Primary Maths Week and for helping us to raise money for a very worthwhile cause. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Andrew Foster 

Primary Maths Coordinator 

 


